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Dear Sir/Madam

I write as a concerned UK citizen. While I do not live near the Stonehenge site, the
decisions taken in this scheme will affect me and my family moving forwards into the
future.

This scheme pays no attention to the increasingly dire warnings from the UN IPCC about
the climate emergency.

The UN says we need to slash emissions 45% by 2030 in order to avoid climate
catastrophe and keep the 1.5C target achievable. At present the world is on track to
INCREASE emissions 14% by 2030.

Source: ||

Continuing with the scheme is not compatible with the crisis the world faces. It will lead
us closer to climate genocide for the global south the inhabitants of low lying island
nations in the Pacific.

[ urge you to follow the science and reject this carbon intensive scheme.

Dr Jamie Russell






